Haribo 

Yorkshire 

To the customer services manager   

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO.  L908 
To:  customer service manager          

Dated: 17th december 1999
Dear sir/manager,
I would like to enquire whether your “coca cola” bottles are suitable for a Muslim diet, in other words, do they contain any ingredients obtained from a slaughtered animal e.g. gelatine? Such ingredients are haram, i.e. forbidden, under Islamic dietary law. 

I actually bought some of these chewy sweets from a grocery store tonight and both the shopkeeper and I looked at the ingredients on the polyether bag of the sweets, but only two or three ingredients were listed and gelatine was not among these. I told the shopkeeper I would be writing to you and he thought it was a good idea. He asked me to write in the letter that the ingredients should be written out in full and he said something about this being a legal requirement- one that will be useful to certain other groups in society too, vegans and those affected by allergic reactions to certain good stuffs, for example.

I look forward to your reply and shall be grateful for your information whatever the specific nature of it should be. May I request however, that if gelatine is used that an alterative ingredients of vegetable origin be used, whilst retaining the delicious taste of the coca cola bottles!

Yours sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
